 October 8th 2018 Minutes for Rough Riders
Secretaries Report from September 10th 2018 Read by Laurie	
Treasurers Report from September 10th 2018 Read by Dick
$ Cash ( This is from the September Meeting, I didn’t have an amount for cash)
$ Savings 
$ Checking
[bookmark: _GoBack]$ Secondary Savings
Spending for Month
Check’s were written out this past month to Badgerland Printing  for $66.47 , Bloomer Bakery for $182.92, Bob’s Processing  for $844.20, Kid’s prizes for the Can Feed $128.06 ( Floyd Dachel donated $100.00 back to the club for this).
   Plow approved Treasurer report, 2nd by Lefty

Old Business
Kurt has club apparel at Gaber Signs, if anyone is interested you can contact him or stop at the shop to buy any. Kurt was going to possibly post pictures of the apparel on the website and/or Facebook page. 
Post cards for this seasons meetings and the Thank You’s for the Can Feed donations are made. Kris gave them to Laurie to send out. 
AWSC suggested looking over the member roster before sending in for trail passes. They advise to not use nicknames when sending in trail passes, the DNR will not recognize a name that doesn’t match what they have on record.
Received a check from the CVSO for $200.00 for trail work. Check will be donated back to CVSO like in the past.

New Business 
If doing trail brushing, the CVSO suggest cutting high for the groomer to get through. Jerry Weigel had a tool for cutting high. You can use it for a fee, or he would be willing to do it, but only if there is a club member present. 
If you need new signs this year when putting them in, you can go to the CVSO building in Cornell, or check with Clyde to see if he has any. Kurt also has reflective arrows and such if you need any new ones of those. 
Woody will no longer be taking care of the clubs hours working on the trails. Thank you to Dennis Sykora for taking on this job.
Raffle Calendars are in. Kurt picked up 50 at the CVSO meeting. Calendars are $20.00, $5.00 of that goes back to the club. So far from the 2018 calendars sold, there have been 12 winners from the ones sold by Rough Riders. 
Kris Johnson is going to contact Mike Dahlby at the city about the trail by Hwy 53 and Hwy S not being accessible for the groomer to groom. 
Notes from last month’s CVSO meeting:
     Was reported at meeting that the AWSC is in the red. Asking for clubs to come up with input on how to cut costs.
      December 1st groomers want to be ready to go, brush trails height and width before then. 
      Make sure work hours are submitted right away, deadline is May 1st.
      If we notice any bridges on the trails that need repair, submit before deadline for funding. 
     CVSO is looking for new groomer chiefs.
 
      

CAN FEED DISCUSSION:
THANK YOU TO EVERYONE THAT HELPED WITH THE CAN FEED. 
Prep night, set up, during the can feed and clean up were well attended. 
Had some good suggestions for next year as far as improvements and communication on prizes and donators. 
Day’s Power Sports and Airtech are interested in coming back next year.
Discussed purchasing a TV next year to raffle off. 
Discussed purchasing a 20x30 tent that would belong to the club so we don’t have to borrow one every year. Coffee pot also needs to be replaced for next year.
This may have been Andy’s last year as DJ/MC. Looking for anyone interested in doing it next year. 
Suggested no Pop tickets next year, just pay cash for the pop and sell beer tickets, 1 ticket for $2

Other:
We had 2 new members join at meeting Monday night. Welcome to Caden Cook and Corey Arneson.
Next meeting will be at Q & B (formerly Horizon’s) Monday November 12th  at 7:30
Meeting adjourned By Dennis, 2nd by Justin

 People in attendance for this meeting. 21

 Paid memberships this year.
Paid Commercial Sponsorships are as follows; 
.

